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On March 15 & 16, the PAC hosted the Kentucky Music Educators Association (KMEA) Band Festival.  It began at 7 am and continued till 9 pm on both days.  Buses of band students arrived, performed, and departed all through the day, all within a very tight performance timeframe. Parents also flowed in and out to watch their children perform. More than 2400 students in 40 bands (including 11 bands from Hardin County Schools) participated in this event. Many students and their parents had never been to the PAC or JHHS before and they were highly impressed with the building!!  The PAC staff would like to acknowledge the wonderful cooperation received from the staff and students of JHHS, which ensured the smooth operation of this event.

The seventh and last event of the PAC 2006-07 Season, Willy Wonka, was presented to over 1700 students and an evening audience of 600.

April will be a rather calm month at the PAC while HCS enjoys spring break but, later in the month, we look forward to hosting: Youth Theatre of Hardin County’s auditions for their summer musical Crazy for You, HCS’s Volunteer Appreciation Banquet and Lakewood Elementary’s Spring Musical.

PAC KID SPOTLIGHT

The PAC KID Spotlight featured: 

Stephanie Jones of T. K. Stone Middle School in January

Deanna McClure of John Hardin High School in February

Kaylyn Bowen of West Hardin Middle School in March

